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Lincoln Quilters Guild 

Announcements

President's Letter
 
Hello Quilting Friends, 
 
Due to our inability to meet together, and in order to save on printing and
postage, we have decided to email the Membership packet information that is
usually presented at the October/November meetings. LQG President Lisa
Burham has compiled it all in her President's Letter, available as a pdf at
http://lincolnquiltersguild.org/cms-data/depot/members/President-s-Letter.pdf. 
 
Lisa covers these topics in her letter:

a look back at 2020
a list of Programs and Workshops planned for 2021 (including printable
bookmarks to share)
your new Membership Card to print
info from the Membership Committee about the dues waiver for 2020-21
and how new members can join
announcement of a Silent Auction to raise funds for the guild
Challenge Quilt contest update

So, grab a warm beverage, wrap up in your favorite quilt, and pass some time
reading about Lincoln Quilters Guild...

Additional Items of Interest

Committees
 
Committee members: You are encouraged to review the budget proposal as
outlined by the Finance Committee, and approved by the membership. 
http://lincolnquiltersguild.org/cms-data/depot/docs/LQG-2020-2022-FINAL-
PROPOSED-Budget.pdf   
There were some changes that you will want to be aware of as you plan for
2020-2021.  
 
The Guild needs your help.  We still need volunteers to serve in 5 roles.  Some
of these committees do not require a huge time commitment and are a great
way to make new friends.

Finance—1 volunteer needed 
Mini-Quilt Raffles—2 volunteers needed.  .
Nominations—2 volunteers needed
Scholarship—1 volunteer needed
Membership-1 “shadow” opportunity to learn the role as Membership, will
need 2 new co-chairs in 2021

https://mailchi.mp/801d558d3987/12-16-20-announcements?e=859b623978
http://lincolnquiltersguild.org/cms-data/depot/members/President-s-Letter.pdf
http://lincolnquiltersguild.org/cms-data/depot/docs/LQG-2020-2022-FINAL-PROPOSED-Budget.pdf
http://lincolnquiltersguild.org/cms-data/depot/docs/LQG-2020-2022-FINAL-PROPOSED-Budget.pdf%20%C2%A0


INFORMATION TABLE
 
These emails were received recently. Email president@lincolnquiltersguild.org
if you are interested and the contact information will be forwarded to you.

While clearing mother's house we discovered quilt squares and prepared
pieces looks like 40s maybe 50s fabrics. Is there somewhere or someone
who can utilize these? I don't want to put them in trash. 
Thank you

I am searching to see if there is anyone that would make a quilt-blanket
from clothes that a person use to wear? My mother passed and would like
to take some clothes and cut them into squares. I know it could cost a lot,
so, I would be willing to cut the pieces and then if I could get someone to
see them together. Does anyone have suggestions or a local person that
they know that may do this?
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